
Dear Parent


Little Musketeers at St Paul's C of  E Junior School


Little Musketeers are back offering a fun, safe and educational environment for young children to learn 
the sport of  fencing. What child has not grown up pretending to be a swashbuckling pirate, a duelling 
Musketeer, or even the master of  swordplay himself, Zorro? Why do they do it? Because it’s fun!   


Little Musketeers provide bright coloured foam and plastic foils and plastic masks with mesh visors that 
are safe and yet hard enough to give children the real feel of  fencing. We ensure visors are worn at all 
times giving peace of  mind as well as that genuine fencing experience.


Little Musketeers classes are designed and managed by Olympic fencer and 4 times British National 
Champion James Beevers. All staff  are CRB checked, First Aid certified and trained personally by James.


We hope you can join us for our 10-week course as follows:


The cost for the course will be £67.50 per child.


If  your child would like to sign up for this course, please visit:


https://bookings.littlemusketeers.com


Once there, follow the instructions to complete your booking online. Places are limited and will be 
allocated on a first come first serve basis.


Yours Faithfully


Andy Mudie

andy.mudie@littlemusketeers.com

07834 562190

• Wednesday 26th April - Wednesday 12th July 2023 / 07:45 - 08:30 / Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6

https://bookings.littlemusketeers.com
mailto:andy.mudie@littlemusketeers.com

